
 
 

   
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

FOREST SCHOOL: SPRING 2025 

 
Please see the table below for Forest School dates for Drogo class, they will be starting this Friday 

and then continuing every other week. 

 

DROGO 
Miss 

Dodge 

Friday 24th Jan, Friday 7th Feb, Friday 28th Feb, 

Friday 14th Mar, Friday 28th Mar 

 

Please do take note of the above dates so that your child comes to school fully prepared for Forest 

School.  

 

Children do not need to wear uniform on Forest School Days, but should instead wear: 

 

• Comfortable clothing, which won’t hurt if it gets wet or dirty – it’s not a fashion show! 

• Indoor shoes for when learning takes place inside. 

 

Your child should also bring the following (preferably named) items in a bag for when learning heads 

outside. Remember to ensure your child has appropriate attire, bearing in mind the weather, 

temperature, and potential for muddiness!  

 

• Wellies or walking boots are always an essential item, with plenty of room for extra socks. 

• A waterproof coat is a must, and waterproof trousers would be ideal. 

• Plenty of extra layers, which can be added to or removed depending on need! A spare set 

of clothes would be useful too.            

• In colder weather, hat, scarf and waterproof gloves are important to keep little fingers 

warm and dry.  

 

Please note children will not be outside all afternoon until the weather warms up. 

 
Many thanks,  

 

The Forest School Team 
 


